Board Report for June 5, 2015

Graduation Meal – We did the graduation meal for the student on graduation here and the cafeteria and we did have a wonderful turn out for this meal.  
Catering Van – We did get a catering van from Transportation.  
Elementary – Elementary has finished up the school year and we are currently waiting for the summer school session to start on Monday, June 1, 2015.  We are considered an open site which means anyone up to the age of 18 can come and eat in the cafeteria for free Monday through Friday for breakfast and lunch.  They must be accompanied by an adult.
Miscellaneous – We have started making yogurt parfait and also fruit smoothies here in the cafeteria on a daily basis.
Cozy Creek – Currently Cozy Creek is shut down for the summer.  Some of the staff from the cafeteria did go over and emptied out the food and brought it to the cafeteria.
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